
PERFORMING
ARTS CENTRE

ENTER FROM 
TAYLORS ROAD

REGISTER YOUR INTEREST BY EMAILING
APHS.INFO970@SCHOOLS.SA.EDU.AU

Wednesday 
22 May
6:00pm

Parent Information Evening
Year 6 into Year 7 2025

We welcome you and your
family to attend our Parent
Information Evening to be
held in our Performing Arts
Centre.

This evening will provide you with the opportunity to
meet key staff, understand the transition process
and become familiar with our school culture. We
look forward to seeing you on the night. 


